
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 096/19 
 
 
26th September 2019 
 
 
«Parental_Salutation» 
«HouseNumber» «Street» 
«Town» 
«Postcode» 
 
 
Dear «Parental_Salutation» 
 
Year 11 Homework Club 
 
«Forename» has been selected to attend a homework club after school on Tuesdays and Wednesdays, 3.15 – 4.30 
commencing Tuesday 1st October 2019. 
 
During this time «Forename» will be given the opportunity not only to complete his homework booklet but also to 
be given support and guidance from Mr. Farragher.  The homework club will take place in Room 39 and 
refreshments will be provided.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs A. Penketh 
Vice Principal 
 
 
 


